
FINAL 
PRINCETON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES FOR MEETING 

February 21, 2017 

PRESENT:  
Ron Thompson, Brian Keevan, Rachael Catlow, John Vieira and Susan Mitchell from the PCC 

were in attendance. As well as Brett Trowbridge associate member. 

Brian Keevan called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm.   

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

 Mohamed Samoda attended the PCC meeting regarding a site visit done on January 4, 

2017 with Brian Keevan and John Vieira at 77 Main Street, Princeton owned by 

Mohamed Samoda.  An Enforcement Action was issued on January 5, 2017 for an 

underground propane tank installed without the filing of a Notice of intent.  PCC 

members voted to ratify the Enforcement Action.  PCC requested a Notice of Intent be 

filed as well as installation of erosion controls. Mr. Samoda stated that the installing 

company was responsible for getting all permits for the job.  Lorden Oil Co. in Ayer was 

the installing company.  John Vieira and Brian Keevan both spoke to Doug from Lorden 

Oil Co.  An email was also sent to Lorden Oil Co.  DCR issued a determination that it’s 

under The Watershed Protection Act, and it is exempt as reconstruction structural change 

extension.  NOI is expected at the March meeting. 

 

 The clean- up at Fieldstone farm has not been started nothing has been removed from the 

wetlands yet.  Also the septic system installation has not begun.  Discussed who is the 

responsible party; PCC would like a letter stating that. 

 

 Brian Keevan and Brett Trowbridge attended a Trail Meeting about Fieldstone Farm 

trails.  The need for the use of machinery to do the work doesn’t seem needed for a trail 

for human passage. 

 

 Discussion regarding the clean- up of the Town Pound, Brian meet with Joe Lee in 

December about getting a clean-up crew to make it accessible to the public.  Brian will 

attend the next Historical Society Meeting to discuss with them this possibility. 

 

 David Caporello resigned from the Conservation Commission after the January Board of 

Selectmen meeting. 
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 NEW BUSINESS: 

 
 PCC spoke about the upcoming Paradise/Crow Hill Pond Aquatic Management Program.  

John Vieira spoke about the use of a special Order of Conditions Form for this type of 

project (Form 5A). 

 

 

 Brian Keevan meet with Larry Greene Sr. about upcoming Town Projects; Rte. 140 

starting at the Sterling Line to the Fire Station;  Milling of Route 62 from the center of 

town to Calaminit Hill Road N;  as well as Ball Hill Road to Calaminit Hill Road. 

 

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE: 

  

FOREST CUTTING PLANS:   

 
The minutes from January 17, 2017 meeting were read and accepted with changes as noted. 

   

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

       
Marsha Dowdy 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


